
Janefortukwila 

Tue, 3 Jun 2025 at 11:10 AM  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hi Tanya,  

Based on the allegations outlined below, I have made the following updates to the 
website: Janefortukwila.com. 

I apologize for the delay in filing my C3 report for the $1,000 contribution received in April. 
As someone new to campaigning, I am still learning to navigate this process. I was waiting 
to complete the ORCA training, which unfortunately caused a delay in submitting the 
report. Please note that the contribution will be included in my May C4 report. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

Jane Ho  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13075290738

